
“2nd Home” Ministry Opportunity
Suggested Bulletin Announcement

Do you know that 70% of international college students are never invited into an
American family’s home!? Help change that statistic in Knoxville and practice biblical
hospitality by being paired up with a UT international student as their ‘home away from
home.’ All it takes is an occasional invitation to dinner, a weekly connection,
and maybe a care package during exams. For more information, email
Susie Isaac at susie@kin-connect.org or click the QR code. This program is
jointly sponsored by Knoxville Internationals Network - KIN and the Knox
County Association of Baptists. Pairings starting soon!


